Sept. 27, 2019
Dear Parents,
	I can hardly believe how quickly the time is passing by! We’ve already had 25 days of school! 
	This week during our Literacy time we learned 3 new letter sounds: /h/, /r/, and /m/, and 3 new sight words: go, like, and little. Please continue to help your child practice reading the words at the bottom of each page in their Jolly Phonics notebook by saying each individual sound and then “blending” the sounds together to read the word.  You can also ask your child to read the sight words that we’ve learned and ask them to show you the action that we do with each of the words. (I’m sending home today a sheet with all the sight words we’ve learned so far.) In Math we worked on numbers 7, 8, and 9. Thank you for helping at home to support the work we are doing in school!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Open House will be held Monday October 7, from 6:00-7:00PM.  Looking forward to seeing everyone!
The week of October 21-25 will be Character Counts week. We will dress in special colors each day to represent each of the Character Counts pillars.  I will send more information as the time gets closer.
The week of October 28-November 1 will be Red Ribbon Week where we will learn about being drug free.  Again, there will be special dress up days for this week, including costume day on Thursday, Oct. 31.  Again, more details will be sent home as the time gets closer.
****Remember that all of these dates can be found on the calendar on our class website, as well!****                         (www.coolkindergartenkids.weebly.com)
Have a fantastic weekend!
Mrs. Streblow

	

